Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 10t March

The children have made a fantastic start with their Moana rehearsals this week! We have been so thrilled to see how
many children have started learning their lines and the songs too. Both the script and the songs are on Google
classroom so the children are able to practice at home. Thank you so much for your support with this.

A ParentMail has been sent out regarding costumes for Moana too. Please do not hesitate to contact your class
teacher if you have any questions or queries, including if you are struggling to find something in particular for your
child’s costume. We will also be making props in school for the production so any donations of cardboard would be
massively appreciated!

Thank you to those who attended Parents Evening this week. We hope you enjoyed catching up with your class
teacher and seeing all of the brilliant work that your children have done so far this year!

On Friday 17t March, there will be a someone special sale in school. More information regarding this has been sent
out on ParentMail. This is also Red Nose Day! The children are invited to come into school in red mufti, and they can
have funky hairstyles too if they would like to. School council are running a ‘design your own red nose’ competition
which will close on Thursday 16th March. Please can the children bring their entries to their class teacher by this
date.

We are so excited that our residential to Kingswood is fast approaching! We would just like to remind you of the final
upcoming instalment that will be due in the coming weeks:
e Final payment of £70 by Monday 27" March 2023

You are welcome to pay before this date; however, that is the deadline for the payment.

Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week:

Charlie W - For excellent independent work on fractions this week.

Ruben SJ — For his fantastic engagement in our Moana song practise.

Isla C - For amazing determination in Science and thoughtful answers to her chilis.

Joseph H - For excellent participation in PE this week

Liv C - For always working hard, trying her best and living by the school values.

Jamie NW - For making a huge effort to use a variety of sentence structures and description in his written work.
Amy W - For all of your amazing work learning your lines and for confident delivery.

Felicity L - For excellent scientific thinking and explanations about different environments

We are very proud of you all!

Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails
below:

Nightingales: Miss Hines |hines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 4 Team
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